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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar,	since	I	installed	solar	panels,	the	feed	in	tariff	has	
declined	below	a	fair	rate.	I	produce	more	electricity	than	I	use	and	yet	still	pay	
considerable	amount	each	month	for	electricity.	This	is	not	conducive	to	
longingly	promote	environmental	and	health	benefits	of	solar	power.	
	
Barbara	Rose		
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